
 

October 6, 2023 

 

Dear Residents and Families; 

I wanted to provide an update regarding our dining services.  We continue 

to manage through a critical staffing emergency in the kitchen.  We have 

partnered with a local caterer to provide hot breakfast buffets in both 

Assisted Living an Oasis on Monday’s and Tuesdays in October.   

As we communicated last week, we will continue to serve the published 

menu most days, however some days we may provide the dining options 

via buffet service.  Our team of servers will continue to be available to 

assist residents with dining options during any buffet service.   In addition, 

our dining manger and/or dining room supervisors are always available 

during meals to answer any questions and assist with communicating 

dining options for the day.  Please reach out to them if you have any 

questions during meals.  Our team will continue to ensure that any medical 

diets/restrictions continue to be met for our residents. 

As always, we appreciate your patience and understanding while we work 

to manage through these challenges.  Please reach out if you have any 

specific questions regarding meals during this time. 

 

Sincerely, 

   

Laurie Henley   Andrew Conlin 

Executive Director  Executive Chef 
 


